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 Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year to you all and 

welcome back. It has been lovely to 

see the children come back so full of 

enthusiasm and  hearing what they 

have been getting up to in their 

holidays. I have already been very 

impressed with some of the home 

learning that has been presented to 

their class teachers- really good to 

see. We also welcome our two 

newest members of staff : Mr 

Madzingo in Year 4 and Mrs Yeomans 

who has joined the Senior Leadership 

Team as the SENCO. I am sure they 

will enjoy working with you and your 

children just as much as the rest of the 

staff do. 

Lastly, a little bit of sad news: our 

librarian Mrs Quinn will be leaving on 

the 17th January after many years of 

service and will take up a position as 

librarian at another school- we wish 

her all the very best and will be sad to 

see her go. 

Have a great weekend, 

James Wright 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Reading workshop has been 
cancelled for next week. 

 
Year 4 WOW day is Wednesday 15th  

January. 
Children can dress up as an Egyptian on 

this day. 
 

Polite Notice 

Parents must come to the school office 

with their children when they come in 

late, so staff can note down  the reason 

for their child’s lateness. 

 

Well Done 
Ghufran in class 4KM has done some   

lovely home learning work about Egypt. 
 

 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Tues 14 January 

Dodgeball Club cancelled today 

Wed 15 January 

Year 4 WOW Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ESOL Classes 

Please come to Thursday’s Coffee 

Morning sessions to find out more 

details about the ESOL classes. 

 

 

 

 



   

 
    

 

 

  

   

 

  

  


